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One exhibit for fifteen years.  Two new exhibits in three days.  Whatõs going on? 

This is the first of a series of Impact Reports which focus on JFAõs newly-expanded large 
exhibit campus outreach program. 

Please read Steve Wagnerõs introduction below before looking through the rest of the report, 
which includes pictures of our new exhibits and stories of conversations around those exhibits. 
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Two New Exhibits: A First Look 

- WŜǊŜƳȅ DƻǊǊ 

I wish you could have been there to experience it with us.  After displaying one large exhibit on 40 campuses 
for more than 250 days over the past 15 years, the JFA team raised the nine panels of a new large exhibit called The 
Art of Life at Colorado State University (CSU) on April 18 and April 19.  Then on April 20, we raised the panels of 
another new exhibit called Stop and Think.  A month later we used both exhibits again to create dialogue at UCLA.   

Far from replacing the original Justice For All Exhibit built in 2000, these two new exhibits simply increase our 
options for large-format outreach.  For any given day of outreach, we can now choose to display the original JFA 
Exhibit, the Art of Life Exhibit, or the Stop and Think Exhibit. 

Our goal with Art of Life and Stop and Think is to try some new things without losing touch with the original 
JFA Exhibit which has become a mainstay of JFAõs conversations with pro-choice advocates and JFAõs training 
program for pro-life advocates.  Indeed, while conducting conversations with passersby in front of these new 
exhibits, we are still using the original JFA Exhibit Brochure to help people connect with the humanity of the 
unborn and the inhumanity of abortion.  The Brochure is also still the main resource passersby can take with them 
from our exhibit conversations. 

These new exhibits are part of an ongoing research and development project which the JFA team restarted 
with new energy last year, thanks to generous supporters of JFA.  These exhibits look different than the original 
JFA Exhibit, and this is very intentional.  We are still the same JFA, though, and we are still driven by the same 
twin passions: engaging hundreds of pro-choice advocates in conversations in each single day of outreach and 
training pro-life advocates to skillfully create those conversations wherever God places them.  In fact, itõs precisely 
our mission of training thousands to make abortion unthinkable for millions, one person at a time that is causing our team to 
seek to discover new ways to reach more people. 

In the next two pages, weõd like to give you a first look at these new exhibits and allow you to experience them 
in much the same way that students first see them on campus, without much prior explanation.  Then on the back 
page of the report, five JFA staff members share stories of conversations and reflections from these recent events.  
To learn more about the exhibits, please feel free to call me or any JFA trainer (www.jfaweb.org/contact).  We are 
happy to answer questions, listen to your comments, or delve deeper into the thinking behind our new exhibits.  
You can also use the links at the bottom of each page to explore the exhibits. 

I hope you enjoy learning about these new exhibits as much as we enjoyed creating them and using them in 
these recent outreach events. 

- Steve Wagner, for the JFA Team 
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